
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

Mr. Jeff Molino 
Globe Midwest/Adjusters International 
25800 Northwestern Hwy 
Suite 885 
Southfield, MI 48075 

Re: Giovanni’s Ristorante 
 Detroit, Michigan 

Dear Jeff: 

We are writing this letter to express our sincere appreciation for the excellent job you and 
your firm did in preparing and negotiating our insurance claim. 

Prior to your involvement, it was apparent that we were at the mercy of the insurance 
company and their ‘preferred’ contractors.  Your office immediately took control of our 
claim and with your expertise and the support from your team of construction experts, 
equipment specialists, estimators and accountants, we were able to restore our business 
and return to normal operations in an expedited way. 

The final settlement far exceeded anything we could have achieved and we are most 
appreciative to have worked with Globe Midwest.  Please be assured that we will not 
hesitate to contact Globe Midwest/Adjusters International if we ever have the need, and 
we will certainly recommend your firm to others. 

Sincerely, 

Frances & Randy Truant 


